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7 December 2020 
 
 
To: Parents and Carers of Children Attending Catholic Schools in the Archdiocese of Liverpool 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Consultation on Admissions Policies for September 2022 
 
In accordance with statutory requirements, and on behalf of governing bodies of schools across the 
diocese, the Archdiocese of Liverpool is co-ordinating a consultation process with regard to school 
admissions arrangements for 2022. 
 

You can find further information about the proposed changes by following internet link 
http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/education/admissions-consultations or by asking for a copy of 
the information at the school office. 
 
The consultation period will run between 7 December 2020 and 29 January 2021 and you are invited 
to submit comments in writing about the proposals (by no later than 29 January) to: The Archdiocese 
of Liverpool, Education Department, Archdiocesan Offices, Croxteth Drive, Sefton Park, L17 
1AA.  Alternatively, you may wish to e-mail: aes@rcaol.org.uk.  Comments should also be sent to the 
Chair of Governing Body at the school address. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Chris Williams 
Deputy Director of Education 
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